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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

April 29, 2014

Mr. Jeremy Williams
Utility Director

City of Splendora
P.O. Box 1087
Splendora, Texas 77372

Re:  Docket No. 2014-0594-UCR; Application from the City of Splendora to Amend Certificate of
Convenience and Necessity (CCN) No. 11727 in Montgomery and Liberty Counties; Application
No. 37569-C

CN 600624712; RN 101384626
Dear Mr. Williams:

On April 1, 2013, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) received your application to
amend a CCN in Montgomery and Liberty Counties and accepted it for filing on June 28, 2013. TCEQ
received a protest from Russell & Rodriguez, L.L.P. representing the City of Patton Village.

This matter has been referred to the State Office of Administrative Hearings for scheduling. Whena hearing
has been scheduled, you will receive a notice of hearing which explains when and where the hearing will be
held.

In order to review the application, the staff of the TCEQ may need additional information regarding your
utility's service. You may be receiving Staff Requests for Information (RFI's) within a few weeks. We would
appreciate your cooperation in providing the information requested.

If you have questions about this process or what material you should bring with you to the hearing, please
contact Mr. Fred Bednarski at (512) 239-4758, email fred.bednarski@tceq.texas.gov or Ms. Heidi Graham at
(512) 239-0844, by fax at 512/239-0030, or if by correspondence include MC153 in the letterhead address.

Sincerely,
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Tammy Benter, Section Manager

Utilities and Districts Section

Water Supply Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

TB/FB/mmg

P.0.Box13087 + Austin, Texas78711-3087 » 512-239-1000 ¢ tceq.texas.gov

How is our customer service?  tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey
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